
The date: 4/1/2020 
The week number: 14 
The walk number: 1553 
The weather: 65 F; sunny 
The walkers: Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Deborah Vane 
 
The birds (21) 
 
2     Northern Mockingbird 
1     House Sparrow 
6     House Finch 
6     Common Raven 
4     Anna’s Hummingbird 
9     Acorn Woodpecker 
3     American Crow 
4     Dark-eyed Junco 
6     Yellow-rumped Warbler 
14   Lesser Goldfinch 
1     California Towhee 
5     Bushtit 
2     Ruby-crowned Kinglet 
1     Townsend’s Warbler 
1     Hummingbird, Selasphorus 
1     Band-tailed Pigeon 
1     Red-whiskered Bulbul 
2     Orange-crowned Warbler 
1     Cooper’s Hawk 
2     Black Phoebe 
4     White-crowned Sparrow 
 
So, a walker from out of the past, Deborah Vane, joined Viveca for the walk. Viveca reported: 
“Deborah Vane and me, great to have more eyes and a birder. Maintenance yard and 
tournament park were closed. Walk lasted between 12:00 to 14:00. Hope to see you all soon”. 
 
I could add that Deborah returned after last walking in 2014. My, how time has flown! Thanks, 
Deborah!  
 
Alan, 4/3/2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


